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Board of Trustees 
MEETING: February 25, 2021, 7:00 pm, Eastern Time 

Pursuant to notice duly given, this executive session meeting of the Board of 
Trustees of the Unitarian Universalist Association was held via Zoom conferencing. 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Genevieve Baldwin (youth trustee), Greg Boyd, Kathy 
Burek, Barbara de Leeuw, Charles Du Mond (Co-Moderator), Suzanne Fast, Susan 
Frederick-Gray (President), Sherman Logan, Patrick McLaughlin, John Newhall, 
Lucia Santini Field (Financial Advisor), Meg Riley (Co-Moderator), Tom Schade, 
Rebecca Throop (youth trustee), Bill Young 

ADDITIONAL PARTICIPANTS: Carey McDonald (Recording Secretary & Executive 
Vice President), Andrew McGeorge (Treasurer), Danielle Di Bona (chaplain), 
Stephanie Carey Maron, Kimberly Quinn Johnson, Randy Burnham 

Meeting Minutes 
EXECUTIVE SESSION 

The meeting started at 7:00pm in executive session for the purpose of considering 
appointments. 

Danielle Di Bona and Tim Atkins were appointed to the Nominating Committee. 

The meeting ended at 8:25pm Eastern. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

/s/ Carey McDonald 

    Recording Secretary 

 

 


